
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 5:43 PM 

To: Johnson, Justin; Pepper, James 

Subject: Fwd: Information/Guidance on Act 166 and Fingerprint Supported CRCs 

 

 

Exec privilege 

 

Pepper, did you share the draft letter? 

 

Trying to understand Jeff Francis' comments. 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Laura Soares" <laura@VSBIT.ORG> 

Date: Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 3:54 PM -0400 

Subject: RE: Information/Guidance on Act 166 and Fingerprint Supported CRCs 

To: "Francis, Jeff" <jfrancis@vtvsa.org>, "Cohen, Hal" <Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov>, 

"Holcombe, Rebecca" <Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov>, "Pepper, James" 

<James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 

Cc: "Nicole Mace" <nmace@vtvsba.org>, "Donald Morrill" <Don@VSBIT.ORG> 

 

VSBIT very much shares the concerns expressed by Jeff and the VSA> 
  
  
Laura 
  
Laura Soares 
President VSBIT 
52 Pike Drive 
Berlin, VT 05602 
(802) 223-5040 extension 208 
  

 
  
  
  
From: Jeffrey Francis [mailto:jfrancis@vtvsa.org]  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 3:21 PM 
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To: Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov; Rebecca Holcombe <rebecca.holcombe@vermont.gov>; 
James.Pepper@vermont.gov 
Cc: Nicole Mace <nmace@vtvsba.org>; Laura Soares <laura@VSBIT.ORG> 
Subject: Information/Guidance on Act 166 and Fingerprint Supported CRCs 

  

Hello Hal, Rebecca and James,  
  
At the Act 166 meetings two weeks ago, last Friday and today, I expressed concerns 
that implementation issues related to fingerprint supported criminal record check 
requirements have not been resolved.  
  
Irrespective of that fact, I believe that school districts and providers need to receive 
information as early as possible this week about where things stand and what the plans 
are regarding the start of publicly funded pre-k for children within the next several 
weeks.  I fear that it is already well past the point when this information should have 
been provided to school districts, however it remains imperative that this information go 
out as soon as possible. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jeff 
  
  
  
  
Jeffrey Francis 
Vermont Superintendents Association 

jfrancis@vtvsa.org 

Telephone (802)229-5834  

mailto:jfrancis@vtvsa.org
tel:%28802%29229-5834

